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Selectboard Informational Hearing Minutes, 1pm, June 1, 2024 Town House, Stafford, VT  05072 
Selectboard participants: Toni Pippy, Kelly Harman, Absent Selectboard members: Andrew 
Dunklee, Hannah Levinger and Jeff Solsaa, Moderator: David Grant 

Attendees: Lisa Bragg, Rocky Fuller, Curt Albee, Paul Kifner, Shelby Coburn, Nellie Pennington, Kate 
Bass, Doug Viehmann/Architect, Roberta Robinson, Rebecca Seibel, Cindy Binzen, Mary Linehan, 
Susan Cloke, Gail Boyajian, Gerry Bergstein, Lisa Carlson-Freitag, David McWilliams, Nancy Grant, 
Phoebe Mix 

The hearing was called to order at 1:05pm pertaining to  Article 1, Shall general obligation notes or 
bonds of the Town of Strafford be issued in a principal amount not to exceed One Million dollars and 
for a term not to exceed fifteen years, to finance the renovation and expansion of the historic Town 
Office. 

There was discussion and questions about the flood hazard zone and any implications to acquiring 
grants and insurance.   

Where would the office be housed during construction?  Were the space requirements considered 
for ‘future needs?  What about parking, will there be more of it? The answers to these questions are 
uncertain for the time being.   

The hearing adjourned at 2:15pm. 

Toni Pippy 

 

 

 


